
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 5th July 

 
NEW TEACHER APPOINTMENT: 
 
We are pleased to announce that following today’s interviews, Mr Matthew Morris has been appointed to 
teach in Y5 in the forthcoming academic year. We had over twenty applications for the post and there were 
many good quality applicants. 
 
Although Mr Morris will be taking up his first teaching post following his professional training, he brings 
with him a wealth of experience from his previous careers as a Planning Officer and for the past 8 years as 
Operations Manager for the Urban Outreach Charity in Bolton. We are very much looking forward to him 
joining us in September. 
 

YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER NEXT YEAR 
 
If your child is moving into either Y1, Y2 or Y3 you will receive notification of who their next teacher will 
be on Monday. Your child will bring home a slip containing this information. 
 
If your child is moving into Y4, Y5 or Y6 in September, the information below will inform you of their next 
teacher. 
 
Children currently in Mrs Baron’s Class will move into Mrs Farina’s Class in Y4. 
Children currently in Mrs Bolton’s Class will move into Miss Doidge’s Class in Y4. 
 
Children currently in Mrs Farina’s Class will move into Mrs Barnes’ Class in Y5. 
Children currently in Miss Doidge’s Class will move into Mr Morris’ Class in Y5. 
 
Children currently in Mrs Barnes’ Class will move into Mrs Burns’ Class in Y6. 
Children currently in Mrs Say’s Class will move into Mr Doidge’s Class in Y6. 
 
 
 
 
School closes at 2 p.m. on Tuesday 23rd July for the Summer Holidays. 
 

SUMMER FAIR 
Just under £900 was raised at yesterday’s Summer Fair. Many thanks to all who attended. 

 
CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

1st Place CLASS 4F AND CLASS 5S 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 1GW 99.5% 
3rd Place CLASS 2GT 98.8% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 95.8% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.3% 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


